
Discontinue observance of Daylight Saving Time?  Absolutely not!  Personally, I would rather 
leave the time set to Daylight Saving Time all year long, but I know that's not what is being 
proposed. 
 
Coming home from work during the warm months and still having plenty of daylight left to get 
things done is wonderful.  Much better visibility for traveling is a definite plus as well. 
 
Having worked and commuted between observing and non-observing locations, I can attest to 
the never ending scheduling chaos this creates. 
 
Please stick with what works.  The current arrangement works. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Glen Gallamore 
Tigard, OR   


